
From: Dahlgren, Joan
Sent: 5/15/2014 2:10:18 PM

RedactedTo:

Cherry, Brian K (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Khosrowjah, Sepideh (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted

Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: PAS 55 Event on May 27 (afternoon)

Hello Redacted

I checked with Commissioner Florio about this event; he asked that I get some more 
information about it, particularly the subject matter if you wanted him to make any remarks. 
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Joan Dahlgren

Administrative Assistant to

Commissioner Michel Florio

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-1840

jbd@cpuc.ca.gov

From: |Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 3:27 PM
To: Dahlgren, Joan _______
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh; Cherry, Brian K; [Redacted 
Subject: PAS 55 Event on May 27 (afternoon)

SB GT&S 0519030
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Hello Joan -

Can you please let us know if Commissioner Florio is available to attend a PAS 55 
event on the afternoon is May 27. I don’t have the details at this time but we will let 
you know when we have it.

RedactedI will be out of the office starting tomorrow, so can you please work with 
in my absence.

Thank you.

Redacted

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry

VP, Regulatory Relations

Redacted

PG&E is committed to 
To learn more, p

protecting pur customers' privacy. , . ,
rease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/
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